Dear Madam, dear Sir,

We are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted for the GIZ-WBI Leadership for UHC Program (information attached). 

The program consists of five stages, with presence workshops alternating with implementation phases in your country of residence. 

The kick-off workshop will take 23-26 June in South Africa in the Johannesburg/Pretoria area. The exact venue will be communicated shortly.

The second workshop will take place 4-8 August, the final workshop in January 2015. Venues will be communicated in due course.

The program will include teams from Ethiopia, Kenya, Sierra Leone, South Africa, Tanzania, and Zambia (by alphabet). 

Please confirm your participation and the consent of your employer by Monday, 2nd to us.

We are looking forward to welcoming you on this exciting program.
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